
 

Wellbeing Evening for parents and carers 

Join us on Wednesday 16th November to learn about mental health and the support available for students at 
Lymm High School and in the local area. The event will take place in the Main Hall at 6pm.  

School production 

Tickets are now on sale from the school shop for the production: Beauty and the Beast. This is running from 
Tuesday 22nd to Friday 25th November at 7pm in the Main Hall. 

A bar service and snacks will be available before the production and during the interval.  

Summer exam timetable 

The timetables for GCSE, A’ Level and BTEC exams this summer have now been released. Links to these are 
on the website here.  

Life Programme 

Upcoming Life Programme sessions will focus on the following: 

• Year 7: Menstrual wellbeing 

• Year 8: Sexual orientation and gender identity 

• Year 9: Respectful relationship behaviours 

• Year 10: Pressure, persuasion and coercion 

• Year 11: Pregnancy outcomes 

If you require any support in having conversations with your children about these topics, please see the 

Safeguarding section of our website, which details relevant agencies and organisations, or contact 

lifeprogramme@lymmhigh.org.uk.  

Cross-country races  

The second Lymm High cross-country race for Years 7–11, organised by Warrington Athletics Club, is this 
weekend: Saturday 19th November. 

The date of the next race is Saturday 10th December. 

For more information, click here.  

Sixth Form car park  

Please can parents refrain from using the Sixth Form entrance to turn their cars around. We have had a few 
issues with cars blocking the driveway while they spin around to go in the other direction. This is causing 
some blockages and we would appreciate your support on this. 

 

https://www.lymmhigh.org.uk/exam-notices/
https://www.lymmhigh.org.uk/safeguarding/
mailto:lifeprogramme@lymmhigh.org.uk
https://www.lymmhigh.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2022/09/Walton-Gardens-Letter-2022.pdf


Kindness Fortnight 

As part of our Kindness Fortnight, we are asking for donations of non-perishable food items for local 
charities. Students can bring any items into form time to leave with their tutors from Wednesday 16th to 
Friday 18th November. 

This week, students have been asked to think about which acts of kindness they are going to carry out. 
Please encourage your child to update their Leadership Ladder or Participation Profile accordingly. The links 
to these can be found here.  

School shop 

The school shop will be closed during term time every Tuesday and Thursday from 12 noon. However, 
parents can still order uniform online on a ‘click and collect’ basis by clicking here. If you have ordered 
uniform, please collect this after you receive your email confirmation. 

Cashless catering 

Please remember to top up your child’s cashless catering account via Parent Pay to ensure your child is able 
to purchase food at break and during lunchtimes. You can click here to view the lunch menu, which changes 
each day. The price list can be viewed here.  

Amazon Smile 

You can help us raise money for Lymm High’s PTA while online shopping at no extra cost to yourselves. All 
you need to do is sign up for the Amazon Smile Account by clicking here: smile.amazon.co.uk: You shop. 
Amazon gives. Any of your Amazon purchases will then benefit our school by giving us a little cash each time. 
Thank you for your support. 

LHS Lottery 

Congratulations to this week’s school lottery winner who won £69.30! You could be a winner too! If you 
have not signed up for our lottery yet, please head to our dedicated lottery website here. If you want to find 
out how the school lottery works, please click here. Tickets are only £1 each week and your support would 
be hugely appreciated. 

 

Year 7 Parents’ Evening 

The Year 7 Parents' Evening is on Thursday 8th December from 4.30–7.30pm. This will take place online. 
More details will follow. 

Year 8 Parents’ Evening 

Please click here to read a letter about the Year 8 Parents' Evening on Thursday 17th November. The 
booking system is now open.  
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Year 9 Take my child to work day 

All Year 9 parents should have received this letter informing them of the ‘Take my child to work day,’ which 
will run on Friday 9th December. If you have any questions about this, please contact Mrs Jennings. 

 

Year 11 Revision Support 

We would like to thank parents for their support with Year 11 as they continue with their mock exam 
preparation. A reminder that all of the available revision sessions for students to attend are here. 

This week students received a support session from Miss Mulholland and Mrs Feast which talked them 
through the most effective revision strategies and how to use them. We hope that students found this 
useful. All of the strategies discussed, along with guidance for wellbeing and managing stress during this 
time, have been given to students in the form of a support booklet which can be found here.  

Mock exams begin on Wednesday 30th November and will continue until Wednesday 14th December. 
Students will continue to receive helpful guidance and support through assemblies and form time.  

Football boots 

Girls in Year 10 and 11 still need to wear football boots when they are doing football in PE. Lots of girls are 
not bringing them in currently, which is a safety risk. Thank you for your support on this.  

Year 11 Prom 

The date of the Year 11 Prom is Thursday 29th June 2023. Further details will be sent out nearer the date.  

 

Year 13 Prom 

The date of the Year 13 Prom is Wednesday 12th July 2023. Further details will be sent out nearer the date.  

Children in Need 

Sixth Formers are raising money for Children in Need on Friday 18th November by dressing up and taking 
part in fundraising activities throughout the day. If you’d like to donate, please click here.  
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